
ST MARY MAGDALENE SCHOOL 
PENINSULA CAMPUS 

Weekly news – Monday 14th December   

 

THIS HALF TERM WE HAVE BEEN THINKING ABOUT LOVE AND JOY.  
By this everyone will know that you are my disciples, if you have love for one another.  

John 13:35  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear parents and carers, 

 

See some examples of the 
brilliant work the pupils 
have been up to in the 
last week.  Do have a 
lovely time over the 
Christmas holiday 

 

Mrs Ajayi 
 

     
       

 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Bellamy Class have been making salt dough decorations for the Christmas 
tree. 

 



ST MARY MAGDALENE SCHOOL 
PENINSULA CAMPUS 

Weekly news – Monday 14th December   
 

 
 

Orchard Class have been busy making decorations for the class Christmas 
tree. 

 
 

 
Stephens Class have been super busy, thinking about the place value of 
numbers, and finding one more and one less of numbers between 11- 20. 
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Chessun Class have been looking at different values in maths for the money 
topic!  The pupils were given a shopping list and worked in pairs the difference 

between their items. 
 

           
 

 
 

Ipgrave class have been focusing on how to select money for certain items. 
During this lesson, they were all given a range of items with a price tag and 

had to independently select the correct coins to match these amounts given. 
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This half term Sanders Class have been learning about Anglo Saxons. For 
English they made leaflets about the Anglo-Saxon warrior.  Do you know what 
was the most popular weapon used by them?  Did you know that Britain was 
invaded by the Saxons because their own land was always being flooded? 

 

 
 

These are some examples of the diary entries Gregory Class have published 
inspired by the book 'My Secret War Diary'. 

 


